
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

August 15, 2007


A regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was called to order by Ron Ortiz on August 15, 2007, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.  Those members present were Ron Ortiz, Tim Isaacs, Kenny Ashlock, Mary Calloway, Kim Case, Pam Cox, Rita Highbaugh, Cherie Mingus, Mike Sisk, and Bob Wade, Jr.


Danna Pearsall, Cherie Mingus’ intern, was visiting.
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Cherie Mingus moved and Tim Isaacs seconded to approve the minutes of the regular meeting on July 18, 2007.  Motion carried unanimously.

A monthly budget was distributed and discussed.

Ron Ortiz discussed the results of the ACT testing.  Number of students tested was up as were the results.  Composite score for Central Hardin was 21.5.  The state composite score was 20.7.

Ron Ortiz discussed the SACS Accreditation, which is to be completed by 2009.  Central Hardin plans to complete the accreditation by fall of 2008.


With general consent the Council went into executive session at 4:15 p.m.

Upon return to open session Ron Ortiz announced that John Martin will be hired as night school principal, Russell Pike as assistant golf coach, Lee Roberson as assistant boys’ soccer coach, Pat Alexander as head track coach, Robby Coffman as assistant track coach, Dan Robbins as assistant track coach, and Robin Barzee as EBD instructional assistant.

Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for September 19, at 4:00 p.m. in the media center.


The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.
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